
 

         

The Chairman 

British Residents’ Association 

P.O. Box 33 

Valletta VLT 1000 

Malta 

22nd April 2020 

Her Majesty The Queen 

Buckingham Palace 

London SW1A 1AA 

United Kingdom 

 

Madam, 

As Chairman of the British Residents’ Association in Malta I am writing to you on behalf of 

all members of our Association.  We are now in our fiftieth year since our inception.  In the 

past we have always celebrated your Birthday with our Patron the British High Commissioner 

of the Day with his wife at the British High Commissioner’s Residence. 

Unfortunately, due to the Coronavirus COVID 19 we are unable to celebrate Your Majesty’s 

Birthday this year.  However, we could not let such an important occasion go unnoticed.   

By way of our celebration of your Majesty’s Birthday a number of our members have prepared 

a collage of their ‘selfie photos’ which we graciously request you accept as our Birthday wishes 

to Your Majesty. 

I have the honour to be, Madam, Your Majesty's humble and obedient servant.  

 

 
Harvey P Stephenson 

Chairman British Residents’ Association – Malta 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://britishresidentsinmalta.org/


 

 


